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The proposed restrictions will not have any impact on global temperatures. This is easily evaluated
using quantitative analysis against the whole world context. No advantage is gained, but much
harm is done in making access to affordable cooling more expensive. Those who will be harmed
will include those most vulnerable to heat stress and least likely to be able to afford expensive
-1-fixes-1- that don't fix anything. A better priority might be to reduce heat in urban settings - more
shade and better reflection of summer sun. That will help people now, by helping them adapt.



